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From:

Sent: 11 January 2011 11:11
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Isles of Scilly Ferry Link project

Dear Andrew,
Just to let you know that I've received a copy of the proposal from PBN.

Regards,

From:
Sent: 10 January 2011 14:10
To:
Cc: BAKER, Norman

Subject: Isles of Scilly Ferry Link project

Dear NN

I have, this morning, received a copy of a more detailed submission from Penzance Business
Network regarding their alternative approach to the Isles of Scilly Ferry Link project.

As well as offering significant savings for the tax payer, the project would offer better regeneration
and employment opportunities in Penzance and would better compliment other environmental and

economic development ambitions for the town.

I will make sure that a copy of this is sent to the Isles of Scilly Steamship Company in case it is
thought appropriate to discuss the proposal with them as well.

I hope this is helpful.
With every good wish.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew
PS: If you do not receive the alternative proposal within the next 24 hours then I would be happy to

forward it to you

Andrew George MP
Tel: 01736 360020
Fax: 01736 332866
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